
 
 
 
18 January 2019 
 
Statement of Compliance with California Proposition 65 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
AVX Corporation complies with California Proposition 65.  All items manufactured by 
AVX Corporation meet the California Proposition 65 workplace, and customer 
information requirements. 
 
This document certifies that the products manufactured by AVX do not contain chemicals 
included in the latest California Prop 65 list with the exception of Nickel, Antimony, and 
Cobalt.  These items are used in some products, but in no case are these substances 
deposited on the external surface, so there is no risk of human exposure. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John M. Waites, PE, Corporate Environmental Manager 
john.waites@AVX.com   864-228-8863 
AVX Corporation 
One AVX Blvd. 
Fountain Inn, SC 29644-9039  USA 
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